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To the honorable Chairwoman Beverly Gossage and Committee Members
of the Public Health and Welfare Committee,

I am in favor of this bill and would like you to vote favorably for SB # 391.

I want the constitutional right to health freedom for myself and my children.

This bill is important to all Kansans to secure our rights to make decisions
about our health for us and our children.

Thank you.
Sincerely,

Janeen Bezona



